
 
Healthwatch Warwickshire Annual General Meeting – 17th October 2019 

Leamington Spa Town Hall 

Present: 

Liz Hancock - HWW Chair of the Board 

Chris Bain – HWW Chief Executive 

Claire Jackson – HWW Head of Operations 

Lucy Dean – HWW Administrator 

John Copping, Bob Malloy, Gita Patel, Jerry Roodhouse, Paul Tolley, Trevor Wright – HWW 

Board Members 

David Alexander, Susan Jenkins, Dilys Skinner – HWW Volunteers 

Paul Devlin – Because It Matters Ltd 

Benji Evans - Equality & Inclusion Partnership 

Hugh Furber - Priory Medical Centre PPG 

Tara Jackson - South Warwickshire/Warwickshire North CCG 

Bryna Kirk - Headway Coventry and Warwickshire 

Wendy Knott - Warwickshire Wildlife Trust 

Andrea Lambert  

Helen Lord  

Dennis McWilliams – South Warwickshire Keep Our NHS Public 

Anna Pollert – South Warwickshire Keep Our NHS Public 

Michelle Sawyer - Carers Trust  

Gemma Stevenson - Carers Trust 

Stephen Thompson - West Midlands Ambulance Service 

Yvonne Wade - Lapworth PPG 

Katie Williams - Warwick District Council 

 

Attendance and Apologies 

The Chair welcomed everyone to the meeting. Apologies have been received from HWW 

Board Members Leonard Harvey and Mike Flaxman, who is Chair of the Finance and Audit 

Group. 

Chair’s report 

The Chair presented her report for the year:  
 



 
 

  



 

 

  



 
 

 

Financial Report 

Claire Jackson presented the following Financial report from the Chair of the Finance and 

Audit Group: 

To carry out our work, we are funded by Warwickshire County Council.  Following a 

successful tender in 2018 for the Warwickshire Healthwatch contract, we have a three-

year fixed sum contract which runs until October 2021 with options to extend for a further 

two years.  In financial year 2018/19, we received no additional income from other 

sources and in total, we spent £199,549 against a total income of £243,250. This leaves 

us with an audited surplus of £43,700 to fund an additional Engagement and Outreach 

Officer for two years from December 2019. This level of surplus will not continue now we 

have a full establishment of staff. 

Appointment of Auditors 

Burgess & Bullock were appointed as Auditors for the year 2019 – 2020. 

 

AOB 

Copies of HWW Annual report 2018-2019 were made available after the meeting. 

No further questions were asked. 

 


